
TOWN OF FARMINGTON 

DRAFT 2017 MS4 ANNUAL STORMWATER REPORT 

 

A DRAFT COPY OF THE 2017 MS4 ANNUAL STORMWATER REPORT IS 

AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW THROUGH MARCH 27, 2018.   

A COPY IS AVAILABLE ONLINE AT:  

http://www.farmington-ct.org/departments/engineering/stormwater 

 

COPIES ARE ALSO AVAILABLE AT THE FARMINGTON TOWN HALL, 1 MONTEITH 

DRIVE, AT THE ENGINEERING DIVISION OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC WORKS 

DEPARTMENT. 

COMMENTS REGARDING THE ANNUAL REPORT CAN BE SUBMITTED TO: 

SHANNON RUTHERFORD, P.E. 
ASSISTANT TOWN PLANNER 

860-675-2325 
RUTHERFORDS@FARMINGTON-CT.ORG 

http://www.farmington-ct.org/departments/engineering/stormwater
RUTHERFORDS@FARMINGTON-CT.ORG

